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July 2024 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Online School Transition Evening for Years 8, 9, and 10, which will take place on 
the 9th of July. This event is a vital opportunity for us to engage proactively with parents and carers as we look 
ahead to the upcoming academic year. 
 

Event Details: 
 

· Date: 9th July 
· Time: 5pm- 6pm 
· Platform: Teams 
 
The Transition Evening is designed to foster a strong partnership between the school and families, ensuring that 
together we can positively impact all aspects of our school community. During this event, you will have the chance to 
gain valuable insights into the school’s plans and expectations for the next academic year. 
 

Agenda: 
 

1. Welcome and Presentation from the Senior Leadership Team (SLT): 

• Introduction to the event and its objectives 

• Overview of the school’s vision and goals for the next academic year 
 

2. Meet the Team: 

• Introduction of the Heads of Year 

• Meet the Pastoral Team support 

• Introduction of Form Tutors 

•  
3. Expectations: 

• Attendance: Importance of regular attendance and how it impacts learning 

• Behaviour: School behaviour policies and how we ensure a safe and respectful environment 

• Uniform: Guidelines on school uniform 

• Curriculum: Overview of the curriculum and academic expectations for each year group 

• Academics: Strategies for supporting your child’s academic progress and key dates for assessments 
 

This evening will be an invaluable opportunity for you to meet and identify members of our staff, understand our 
expectations, and learn how we can work together to support your child’s education. We believe that strong 
parental engagement is crucial to the success of our pupils and the school as a whole. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to our Online School Transition Evening and to a productive and successful year 
ahead. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Havard 
Vice Principal 
 


